The Philippines wishes to submit the following text as written input to the
facilitator in relation to shared vision:

The Philippines joined the submission from the African Group, Argentina, Brazil,
China, India, Iran, Lebanon, Malaysia, Thailand, Philippines, and Uruguay on
Shared Vision, and in addition to that, the Philippines recognizes the need for
further clarification of the idea of equitable access to sustainable development,
with the view of elucidating the concept of a fair sharing or equitable allocation
framework of the remaining carbon budget consistent with the principles of the
Convention.

There are items in the facilitator’s summary of issues presented at the informal
consultations on Shared Vision during the June 2011 Bonn session of the AWG-
LCA on equity, the need to define further equitable access to sustainable
development, carbon budget, historical climate debt.

In this light, we need to have a focused discussion on defining the appropriate
equitable allocation framework of the remaining carbon budget taking into
account and fully reflecting equity, CBDR, historical responsibility, future
responsibility in the context of a carbon budget -based approach.

The Philippines proposes that the possibility be explored of holding an in-
session workshop or some other means of focused discussion at the next session
of the AWG-LCA on approaches and possible frameworks for the equitable
allocation and determination of fair shares on the remaining carbon budget, and
we ask that Parties be invited to make submissions on this topic in order to
inform such workshop. We also invite the Secretariat to develop a technical
paper summarizing the submitted proposals.



